From: Stojack, Kerri 
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 1:24 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Gift

Hi Steve.  I am accepting flowers on behalf of the City.  They came from Chris Sheffield of Ashland Addison Florists, 3118 N. Lincoln, and were a thank you for our assistance in a flooding issue.​  We have them displayed in the front of our office.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Kerri Stojack
Special Assistant to 

32nd Ward Alderman Scott Waguespack

